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           SAMPLE Letter

Dated:_______________

To Whom It May Concern:

[Insert Applicant’s Name] is my first cousin on my mother’s side.  I have known her all my life. 
In the Summer of 2008, I noticed on [Applicant’s] Facebook Account that she had an American 
boyfriend, [U.S. Citizen].  [Applicant] and [U.S. Citizen] met [insert where they met].  Over the 
next two years, I saw evidence of their relationship growing through the pictures and postings 
on [Applicant’s] Facebook account.

On August 1, 2009, I met [U.S. Citizen] at ABC Restaurant in Some City, Kansas.  The 
occasion was an engagement party.  All our cousins were at this engagement party which 
lasted from 6 p.m. to 11 p.m.  During the engagement party, many people toasted the couple 
and we discussed the wedding ceremony in the U.S.A. in December, 2009 along with a trip 
later to Brazil to celebrate their marriage.

[Applicant] and [U.S. Citizen] are very much in love and I wish them to have a happy life in 
America together.  I am very happy for my cousin.

Sincerely,

[Cousin’s Signature]

[Cousin’s Printed Name]
[Cousin’s Address]
[Cousin’s Email]
[Cousin’s Phone Number]
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